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 Geneva, 8 January 2020 
 
 
Dear Mr. Secretary General 
 
 
I wish to thank you most sincerely for your very thoughtful letter and best wishes for 
2021. I would also like to extend to you my very best wishes for a New Year marked 
by good health, prosperity, and happiness.  
  
The IPU continues to enjoy excellent relations and cooperation with the  
Asian Parliamentary Assembly and I look forward to strengthening these relations in 
2021. 
 
The IPU remains steadfast in its mission to promote strong and effective parliaments 
that are representative and beneficial to the lives of the people.  Moreover, the IPU will 
also continue to serve as a forum for dialogue and for building bridges as we strive to 
build a better world that is more secure, peaceful, conducive to the development of the 
human potential, and able to collectively respond quickly in the face of global 
challenges.   
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Martin Chungong 
Secretary General 
 
 


